
Mission Street Neighbors / 2940 16th Street / SF CA 94103 

April 19, 2024 

Assembly Utilities and Energy Committee 

Support: SB 938 

Mission Street Neighbors joins hundreds of other organizations around the state in urging a yes 
vote on SB 938 by Senator Dave Min to stop use of ratepayer funds for lobbying purposes. 

Few citizens are aware of the fact that utility companies are using our money to fund their 
lobbying practices to force higher rates on us. SB 938, will stop this practice by imposing stiff 
penalties on utilities that try to use ratepayer money for political purposes. SB 938 will imposes 
new reporting requirements on them. 

Mission Street Neighbors urges the state legislators to SB 938 to end the practice of using our 
money against us. 

Sincerely, 

Mari Eliza 

 

Mari Eliza 
Secretary Mission Street Neighbors


